0S-9

Subject: 0S-9

From: Ernie Chorny <chorny@tamcotec.com>

Date: 2/14/12 1:09 PM

To: Mike Naberezny <mike@naberezny.com>

CC: STEVE GRAY <sjgray@rogers.com>, Directors TPUG <directors@tpug.ca>

Dear Mike

Further to your inquiry through Steve Gray, the Toronto PET Users Group (TPUG) gives you
permission to distribute free online on a non-commercial not for profit basis the 0S-9 system
software (which includes the modifications made by TPUG to enable its use with the Commodore 8050
dual floppy drive) and the details of the hardware (designed by TPUG) which allows the use of the
previously mentioned software on a Commodore SuperPET computer.

Please note the following -

1. The copyright on the software adapting 0S5-9 for use with Commodore products and on the
hardware adapter board remains with TPUG.

2. Please give credit to TPUG when distributing the software and design of the adapter board. For
example if you are going to provide circuit diagrams for making printed circuit boards then
"Copyright TPUG" should appear as part of diagram. If a new board is developed not copying the
TPUG board but performing the same functions then the board could carry the wording "Based on the
original TPUG design".

3. TPUG retains the right to itself distribute the subject software and hardware/hardware design.
This would not be done (if it is done) to distract anyone from your efforts or to diminish those
efforts or to be in competition with you.

4. Not to take anything away from Avygdor Moise, but the work that he (and others) did was for
TPUG and thus the sole property of TPUG. Although you have his permission, it's good that you

contacted us so that you can cover all the bases. Similarly Microware/Radisys own the 0S-9 system
but the adaptation making it Super-0S/9 belongs to TPUG. Again you have covered all the bases.

Mike - TPUG would like to thank you for your contribution to the Commodore community by making
this information available on your website.

If you should prefer to have this email as a hardcopy letter on TPUG letterhead then please
advise your postal address and we will be happy to comply.

Best regards,

Ernie Chorny
TPUG
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